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Dear Members,

Since last writing, forty-one Guild members 
and friends gathered for an excellent day 
of fellowship and formation at St. Joseph’s, 
New Malden. The speakers were excellent, 
the liturgies beautiful and the lunch delicious. 
A special thanks to all who helped make our 
� fth Guild day such a great success. 

With this email we are announcing two more 
exciting events. As always, we welcome your 
thoughts and suggestions. 

God bless,
Margaret

Margaret Wickware (President)

Save the Dates!

Two fantastic events taking place at St Patrick’s, 
Soho Square, W1D 4NR. For more info 
contact: guildofourladyandstjoseph@gmail.com

Wednesday 4 May 2016 (7.30pm)
An evening of Catholic apologetics. A 
exciting panel of experts will be on hand to 
answer your questions on a range of topics 
from Scripture to Morality and more besides.

Monday 19 September 2016
We are delighted to announce that Sherry 
Weddell from the Catherine of Siena 
Institute will be coming to speak to Guild 
members and guests in the autumn. Sherry 
is the author of the acclaimed book Forming 
Intentional Disciples.

Supporting the mission of the 
School of The Annunciation

Member Bene� t

Order a subscription of the Catechetical 
Review at the Guild member rate of 
£21. Published by Franciscan University, 
Steubenville this is an excellent 
publication for catechists To subscribe: 
guildofourladyandstjoseph@gmail.com. Visit 
https://catechetics.com for a preview.

SoTA – February News

• Invitations for the School’s Celebration 
of the Feast of the Annunciation on 4 
April have been emailed to each Guild 
member. Some highlights below:

• High Mass celebrated by Bp Mark O’Toole

• Talk by Fergal Martin (CTS) on their work 
with the Holy See and the new CTS ed’n 
of the Catechism of the Catholic Church

• Accomodation at Northgate House 

• Please NB reservations for Northgate 
House via SoTA are due by 16 March. 

• Claire Myers-Lamptey has started work 
at SoTA as the new Publicity Of� cer. We 
welcome Claire. 

• A new SoTA brochure is now available. 
Copies are available for you to distribute 
in your parishes... please contact: 
guildofourladyandsaintjoseph@gmail.com 

• A reminder of the Summer Course schedule

Conference for Catechists  25-28 Jul
Sacred Scripture and the Catholic Faith  1-4 Aug
Sacred Art and the New Evangelisation  11-14 Aug
Questions of moral living  22-25 Aug
Introduction to Philosophy  25-28 Aug

2016
February 
edition


